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J and L Communications 
c/o Ms. Sherry Carter, Office Manager 
Alacrity Communications, Inc. 
555 Charlie Smith Sr. Hwy. 
Suite 8-350 
St. Mary's, Georgia 31558 

Re: Docket No. 991471-TC 

Dear Ms. Carter: 

Staff reviewed your latest submittal to the above referenced docket. The submittal was 
faxed to Barbara Bailey on February 22, 2000. Staff regards your letter as an indication that you 
want to pursue a settlement, and an attempt to provide some of the information requested. 

If you wish to pursue a settlement, staff must receive the information and documentation 
requested below by March 27, 2000. 
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5. 

Reinstate the name J and L Communications as a fictitious name with the Florida 
Department of State, and provide documentation showing registration has been 
accomplished; 

Install placards stating the name J and L Communications in all pay phones, and 
notify the Commission, in writing, when installation of the proper placards is 
completed; 
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Route all 0- calls to a local exchange company or an alternative local exchan~J t := 
W 
C'~company, and provide documentation showing the proper routing is implementet' 0:::: 
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Provide a list of all pay phones that J and L operates along with the address ariil 	 CO 
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COphone number of each pay phone; and 	 :: ­
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Propose an alternative monetary penalty to the $3000 fine for service violations ~ C) ,,.. 
$10,000 fine for failure to timely respond to Commission inquiries. g 
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From your submittal of February 22, 2000, we determined that you installed an updated 
placard in one pay phone but we could not determine if they were installed in all pay phones you 
manage. For this reason, we asked that you provide a list of all pay phones you manage and an 
affirmative statement that correct placards are installed in all of them. Also, from your February 
22 response, we could not determine if the 0- problem was corrected or if the company's name was 
properly reinstated with the Department of State. Finally, your response did not include a proposal 
for an alternative monetary penalty. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850)-413-6230 or Paula Isler at (850)-413­
6502. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Marlene K. Stem 
StaffAttorney 
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cc: Paula Isler 




